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To: Mayor & Members of Council 

From:  Frank Jeney, Acting Corporate Leader – Community Services 

Date:  July 6, 2023 

Subject: Gosfield North – Belle River Marina WIFI Agreement 

Recommendation 

Approve entering into an agreement with Gosfield North Communications Co-Operative 
Limited to allow for the existing WIFI access for Marina Slips to remain at the Belle 
River Marina building, as presented at the August 15, 2023 Council meeting; and 
 
Direct the Clerk to read By-law 62-2023 during the Consideration of By-laws. 
 
Background  

Gosfield North Communications Co-Operative Limited has been providing wireless 
internet access to the Belle River Marina boat slips renters since 2016 or before. 

Comments 

The Agreement terms are a five (5) year term with the potential to extend three (3) 
times, each time for five (5) years each, however in lieu of the $2 payment.  Gosfield 
North will provide Belle River Marina boat slip renters the opportunity to purchase WIFI 
internet access for their personal use and devices. 

Prior to the agreement moving forward, Lakeshore’s Digital Transformation and Cloud 
Services was contacted for comment and had no concerns with the location of the 
equipment within the Belle River Marina building.  

Administration recommends moving forward with the new agreement. 

Financial Impacts 

$2.00 payment to the Municipality of Lakeshore 
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Attachments  

Belle River Marina – Gosfield North coverage map 

Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Gosfield North – Belle River Marina WIFI Agreement.docx 

Attachments: - Belle River Marina – Gosfield North coverage map.jpeg 

Final Approval Date: Aug 8, 2023 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Prepared by Frank Jeney 
 
Approved by Justin Rousseau and Truper McBride  

 

 


